

ADULT PROGRAMMES

PRICE LIST 2025

REFRESH YOUR BROWSER

to see the latest version of the price list

USA · CANADA · UK · IRELAND · MALTA · SOUTH AFRICA

Last updated: 9 October 2024

CONTENTS

5 4 **EC** Boston **EC New York** EC New York 30+ 8 EC San Diego **EC San Francisco EC Los Angeles** 10 **EC Toronto EC Montreal** EC Toronto 30+ 12 13 14 **EC Vancouver** EC Vancouver 30+ **EC London** 15 16 17 EC London 30+ **EC Brighton EC Cambridge** 18 19 20 EC Brighton 30+ **EC Bristol EC Manchester** 22 23 21 **EC Dublin** EC Dublin 30+ **EC Malta** 25 24 26 EC Malta 30+ **EC Cape Town** EC Cape Town 30+ 28 27 **Accommodation Terms EC Live** 29 32 35 **USA & Canada Europe & S.Africa EC Live** Terms & Conditions Terms & Conditions Terms & Conditions

EC BOSTON 2025

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$170

Accommodation Placement Fee \$95

Course Materials

1 - 11 weeks: \$10 per week 12 - 23 weeks: \$120 24+ weeks: \$140

Optional Student

Insurance \$20 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

I-20 Document Courier Fee \$80

US Priority International **Mail** \$40

Bank Transfer Fee \$35

Minimum age 16 years

Students under 18 must:

- · Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm - 8am)
- Provide a parental consent form
- Stay with authorized guardian or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- * You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Class size Average 11 (max. 15)

Minimum stay 1 week

Timetable

Classes are offered every day in the mornings. Exact schedules will vary depending on season and course booked

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

- 45 mins* 1 lesson = 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week
- 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week
- 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and
- · English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 20 Jan, 17 Feb, 21 April, 26 May, 19 Jun, 04 Jul, 1 Sept, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 27 Nov, 28 Nov, 25 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
20	\$470	\$450	-
24	\$530	\$475	\$445
26	\$545	\$500	\$470
30	\$605	\$555	\$490
24	\$530	\$475	-
24	\$530	-	-
-	\$25 p/w	-	-
	20 24 26 30 24	20 \$470 24 \$530 26 \$545 30 \$605 24 \$530 24 \$530	PER WEEK WEEKS* WEEKS 20 \$470 \$450 24 \$530 \$475 26 \$545 \$500 30 \$605 \$555 24 \$530 \$475 24 \$530 -

^{**} Available only during High Season

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	\$155 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$40 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	\$1,300 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS SERVICE			
Partner University Applications	FREE* for all EC students		
Non-Partner University Applications	FREE* for students 24 weeks+		
Non-Partner University Applications	\$200* per application for all other students		

^{*}Any additional registration fees charged by universities/colleges must be paid by the student directly to the institution

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG			
Share	Shared Bathroom					
Twin room* Bed & Breakfast	30 - 65 mins	\$310 p/w	\$345 p/w			
Single room Bed & Breakfast	30 - 65 mins	\$350 p/w	\$385 p/w			
Twin room* Half Board	30 - 65 mins	\$350 p/w	\$385 p/w			
Single room Half Board	30 - 65 mins	\$420 p/w	\$455 p/w			
Homestay Fees						
U18 Supplement	\$2	25 p/w				
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and	\$4	10 p/w				
Special dietary requirements***	\$45 p/w					

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request
*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 30 AUG
The Bon Shared Apartment Single Room, shared bathroom, self-catering	35 mins	\$725 p/w	\$760 p/w

Students arriving at the airport from 22:00 - 08:00 must pre-book an EC Arrival Transfer,

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Boston Logan Airport (BOS)	\$180

An additional fee of \$50 is applicable for each unaccompanied minor Two students travelling together may share the cost of a transfer to the same address

EC NEW YORK 2025

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$170

Accommodation Placement Fee \$95

Landmark Fee \$10

Course Materials

1 - 11 weeks: \$10 per week 12 – 23 weeks: **\$120** 24+ weeks: \$140

Optional Student

Insurance \$20 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

I-20 Document Courier Fee \$80

US Priority International Mail \$40

Bank Transfer Fee \$35

Minimum age 16 years

Students under 18 must:

- · Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm - 8am)
- Provide a parental consent form
- Stay with authorized guardian or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- * You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 11

(max. 15)

Timetable

Classes are offered every day in the mornings. Exact schedules will vary depending on season and course booked

Courses start: Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

- 45 mins* 1 lesson =
- 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week
- 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week
- 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week
- *One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- · All 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an a TOEFL prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 20 Jan, 17 Feb, 26 May, 19 Jun, 04 Jul, 1 Sept, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 27 Nov, 28 Nov, 25 Dec, 31 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

CCCRCEC				
PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
Vacation English (GE 20)	20	\$470	\$450	-
General English 24	24	\$530	\$475	\$445
General English 26	26	\$545	\$500	\$470
General English 30	30	\$605	\$555	\$490
English for Work (GE 20 + 4 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	24	\$530	\$475	-
English in the City (GE 20 + 4 English in the City)** Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	24	\$530	-	-
Exam Preparation TOEFL*** Required course duration: Minimum of 2 weeks	20	\$470	\$450	-
Exam Preparation TOEFL*** (TOEFL 20 + 10 Special Focus) Required course duration: Minimum of 2 weeks	30	\$605	\$555	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

^{**}Available only during High Season

^{***}Available between 9 June and 26 September, 2025

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	\$155 per hour		
Dance	\$175 for 5 lessons		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$40 perweek		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	\$1,300 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS SERVICE		
Partner University Applications	FREE* for all EC students	
New Doubsey Heisensites Applications	FREE* for students 24 weeks+	
Non-Partner University Applications	\$200* per application for all other students	

^{*}Any additional registration fees charged by universities/colleges must be paid by the student directly to the institution

EXAM PREPARATION COURSE DATES				
AVAILABILITY EXAM DATES MINIMUM LEVEL				
Exam Preparation TOEFL	Between 09 June - 26 Sept	see: www.ets.org	Intermediate	

Please note: exam fees are not included

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG		
Share	d Bathroom				
Twin room* Bed & Breakfast	45 - 60 mins	\$370 p/w	\$405 p/w		
Single room Bed & Breakfast	45 - 60 mins	\$440 p/w	\$475 p/w		
Twin room* Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$475 p/w	\$510 p/w		
Single room Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$510 p/w	\$545 p/w		
Manhattan Single room B&B	25 - 45 mins	\$625 p/w	\$660 p/w		
Manhattan Single room Half Board (Minimum of 2 weeks)	25 - 45 mins	\$750 p/w	\$850 p/w		
Homestay Fees					
U18 Supplement	\$2	25 p/w			
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec) \$40 p			10 p/w		
Special dietary requirements***	ecial dietary requirements*** \$45 p/w				

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Midtown Student Residence Twin room, shared bathroom, self-catering	🏌 20 mins	\$500 p/w	\$550 p/w
Midtown Student Residence Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	₹ 20 mins	\$850 p/w	\$900 p/w
Mansfield Semi-Private, shared bathroom, self-catering	₹ 8 mins	\$550 p/w	\$600 p/w
Mansfield Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 8 mins	\$785 p/w	\$835 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
JFK/La Guardia [LGA]/Newark [EWR] Airports	\$195

Two students travelling together may share the cost of a transfer to the same address

EC NEW YORK 30+ 2025

Prices are in US Dollars (USD)

To create a **Quote** and place a **Booking** with **instant confirmation, 24** hours a day, **7** days a week, go to **portal.ecenglish.com**



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$170

Accommodation Placement Fee \$95

Landmark Fee \$10

Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: **\$10** per week 12 – 23 weeks: **\$120** 24+ weeks: **\$140**

Optional Student

Insurance \$20 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

I-20 Document Courier Fee \$80

US Priority International Mail \$40

Bank Transfer Fee \$35

Minimum age 30 years

EC Escapes recommended minimum age 50 years

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 11 (max. 15)

Timetable

Classes are offered every day in the mornings. Exact schedules will vary depending on season and course booked.

EC Escapes Programme Dates

3rd March – 25th April

Courses start: Every Monday (except EC Escape courses)

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson = 45 mins*

20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week

24 lessons = 18 hrs/week 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week

30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 20 Jan, 17 Feb, 26 May, 19 Jun, 04 Jul, 1 Sept, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 27 Nov, 28 Nov, 25 Dec, 31 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	24+ WEEKS
Vacation English (GE 20)	20	\$470	\$450	-
General English 24	24	\$530	\$475	\$445
General English 26	26	\$545	\$500	\$470
General English 30	30	\$605	\$555	\$490
English for Work (GE 20 + 4 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	24	\$530	\$475	-
English in the City (GE 20 + 4 English in the City)** Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	24	\$530	-	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

^{**}Available only during High Season

EC ESCAPES 3rd March – 25th April	LESSONS	1	2+
	PER WEEK	WEEK	WEEKS
Package includes per week: 20 General English lessons 4 Weekly Activities (2-week bookings get 1 extra full day activity) Course Materials Concierge Service Transport to and from activities	20	\$905	\$825

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	\$155 per hour		
Executive Coaching One-to-One (online)	\$155 per hour		
Dancing	\$175 for 5 lessons		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$40 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	\$1,300 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG	
Shared Bathroom				
Twin room* Bed & Breakfast	45 - 60 mins	\$370 p/w	\$405 p/w	
Single room Bed & Breakfast	45 - 60 mins	\$440 p/w	\$475 p/w	
Twin room* Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$475 p/w	\$510 p/w	
Single room Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$510 p/w	\$545 p/w	
Manhattan Single room B&B	25 - 45 mins	\$625 p/w	\$660 p/w	
Manhattan Single room Half Board (Minimum of 2 weeks)	25 - 45 mins	\$750 p/w	\$850 p/w	
Hon	nestay Fees			
U18 Supplement		\$25 p/w		
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		\$40 p/w		
Special dietary requirements***		\$4	45 p/w	
Students hooking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate				

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Midtown Student Residence Twin room, shared bathroom, self-catering	₹ 20 mins	\$500 p/w	\$550 p/w
Midtown Student Residence Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	₹ 20 mins	\$850 p/w	\$900 p/w
Mansfield Semi-Private, shared bathroom, self-catering	₹ 8 mins	\$550 p/w	\$600 p/w
Mansfield Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 8 mins	\$785 p/w	\$835 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
JFK/La Guardia [LGA]/Newark [EWR] Airports	\$195

Two students travelling together may share the cost of a transfer to the same address

CONTENTS

EC SAN FRANCISCO 2025

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$170

Accommodation Placement Fee \$95

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: **\$10** per week

12 - 23 weeks: \$120 24+ weeks: \$140

Optional Student

Insurance \$20 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

I-20 Document Courier Fee \$80

US Priority International Mail \$40

Bank Transfer Fee \$35

Minimum age 16 years

Students under 18 must:

- · Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm - 8am)
- Provide a parental consent form
- Stay with authorized guardian or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- * You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay: 1 week

Class size: Average 11

Timetable

Classes are offered every day in the mornings. Exact schedules will vary depending on season

Courses start: Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

- 45 mins* 1 lesson =
- 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week
- 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week
- 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week
- *One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 20 Jan, 17 Feb, 31 Mar, 26 May, 19 Jun, 04 Jul, 01 Sept, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 27 Nov, 28 Nov, 25 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
Vacation English (GE 20)	20	\$420	\$400	-
General English 24	24	\$475	\$425	\$390
General English 26	26	\$485	\$445	\$420
General English 30	30	\$535	\$490	\$430
English for Work (GE 20 + 4 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	24	\$475	\$425	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with	n)		
ENGLISH F 200 (combine your course with)			
One-to-One	\$155 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$40 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours)	\$1,300		
Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS SERVICE			
Partner University Applications FREE* for all EC students			
Non Dowland University Applications	FREE* for students 24 weeks+		
Non-Partner University Applications	\$200* per application for all other students		

^{*}Any additional registration fees charged by universities/colleges must be paid by the student directly to

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG		
Shared Bathroom					
Twin room* Bed & Breakfast	45 - 60 mins	\$310 p/w	\$345 p/w		
Single room Bed & Breakfast	45 - 60 mins	\$350 p/w	\$385 p/w		
Twin room* Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$350 p/w	\$385 p/w		
Single room Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$420 p/w	\$455 p/w		
Homestay Fees					
U18 Supplement		\$2	25 p/w		
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		\$40 p/w			
Special dietary requirements***		\$45 p/w			

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request *Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 30 AUG
Columbus Residence (min 4 week) Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	🏌 10 mins	\$550 p/w	\$585 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
The Kenmore (min 2 week) Twin room, shared bathroom, half board Accepts students 16+ years old*	15 mins	\$550 p/w	\$585 p/w
The Kenmore (min 2 week) Single room, communal bathroom, half board Accepts students 16+ years old	15 mins	\$680 p/w	\$715 p/w
The Kenmore (min 2 week) Single room ensuite bathroom, half board Accepts students 16+ years old	15 mins	\$765 p/w	\$800 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate * Only available for 2 (16/17 year olds) students booking together. 18+ students can book a twin option if travelling alone.

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
San Francisco International Airport (SFO)	\$150

^{*}shared rides available to same location \$75 pp

EC SAN DIEGO 2025

Prices are in US Dollars (USD)

FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$170

Accommodation Placement Fee \$95

Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: **\$10** per week 12 – 23 weeks: **\$120** 24+ weeks: **\$140**

Optional Student

Insurance \$20 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Bank Transfer Fee \$35

I-20 Document Courier Fee \$80

US Priority International Mail \$40

Minimum age 16 years

- Students under 18 must:
- Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm - 8am)
- · Provide a parental consent form
- Accomodation with authorized guardian or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- * You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay: 1 week

Class size: Average 11

max. 15)

Timetable

Classes are offered every day in the mornings. Exact schedules will vary depending on season and course booked.

Courses start: Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

- 1 lesson = 45 mins*
- 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week
- 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week
- 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week
- *One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- All GE 30, 24+ week courses include the options of joining the Cambridge Exam Prep course subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

To create a **Quote** and place a **Booking** with **instant confirmation**, **24** hours a day, **7** days a week, go to **portal.ecenglish.com**

01 Jan, 20 Jan, 17 Feb, 31 Mar, 26 May, 19 Jun, 04 Jul, 01 Sept, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 27 Nov, 28 Nov, 25 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

COCKOLO				
PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
Vacation English (GE 20)	20	\$420	\$400	-
General English 24	24	\$475	\$425	\$395
General English 26	26	\$485	\$445	\$420
General English 30	30	\$535	\$490	\$440
English for Work (GE 20 + 4 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	24	\$475	\$425	-
English in the City (GE 20 + 4 English in the City)** Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	24	\$475	-	-
English & Exam Preparation (GE 20 + 10 Cambridge Exam Preparation)	30	\$535	-	-
Cambridge Exam Preparation	30	\$535	-	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

^{**}Available only during High Season

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	\$155 per hour		
Surfing Lessons Four 90minute sessions	\$400 for 4 sessions		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$40 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	\$1,300 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS SERVICE			
Partner University Applications	FREE* for all EC students		
N. D	FREE* for students 24 weeks+		
Non-Partner University Applications	\$200* per application for all other students		

^{*}Any additional registration fees charged by universities/colleges must be paid by the student directly to the institution

EXAM PREPARATION COURSE DATES					
COURSE	WEEKS	COURSE NAME	COURSE DATES	EXAM DATES	MINIMUM LEVEL
B2 First (FCE)	10 10 10	English & Exam Prep Cambridge Exam Prep English & Exam Prep	6 Jan – 14 Mar* 31 Mar – 6 Jun* 15 Sep – 21 Nov*	14 Mar 10 Jun 25 Nov**	Intermediate Intermediate Intermediate
C1 Advanced (CAE)	10 10 10	English & Exam Prep Cambridge Exam Prep English & Exam Prep	6 Jan – 14 Mar* 31 Mar – 6 Jun* 15 Sep – 21 Nov*	22 Mar 4 Jun 26 Nov**	Pre-Advanced Pre-Advanced Pre-Advanced

Exam fees not included and dates subject to change (refer to http://cambridgeesol-centres.org)

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG	
Share	d Bathroom			
Twin room* Bed & Breakfast	45 - 75 mins	\$310 p/w	\$345 p/w	
Single room Bed & Breakfast	45 - 75 mins	\$350 p/w	\$385 p/w	
Twin room* Half Board	45 - 75 mins	\$350 p/w	\$385 p/w	
Single room Half Board	45 - 75 mins	\$420 p/w	\$455 p/w	
Homestay Fees				
U18 Supplement		\$25 p/w		
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		\$40 p/w		
Special dietary requirements***		\$2	45 p/w	

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together

**Times are approximate

**Subject to availability

SHARED ACCOMMODATION

DISTANCE TO SCHOOL

PER WEEK

A 10 mins

PRICE PER WEEK

A 28 JUN - 30 AUG

Light SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG

A 10 mins

A 435 p/w

A 40 mins

A 40

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

(Minimum of 4 weeks)

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
San Diego International Airport (SAN)	\$150
Los Angeles International Airport (LAX)	\$550

^{*} Additional accommodation (without course) should be booked from the last date of the exam course.

^{**} Due to the Thanksgiving holiday Nov 27-28 testing will either occur during the last week of the program or week following. Details will be available one month prior to course start.

CONTENTS

EC LOS ANGELES 2025

Prices are in US Dollars (USD)

To create a **Quote** and place a **Booking** with **instant confirmation, 24** hours a day, **7** days a week, go to **portal.ecenglish.com**



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$170

Accommodation Placement Fee \$95

Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: **\$10** per week 12 – 23 weeks: **\$120** 24+ weeks: **\$140**

Optional Student

Insurance \$20 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

I-20 Document Courier Fee \$80

US Priority International Mail \$40

Bank Transfer Fee \$35

Minimum age 16 years

- Students under 18 must:
- Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm - 8am)
- · Provide a parental consent form
- Accomodation with authorized guardian or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- *You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 11

(max. 15)

Timetable

Classes are offered every day in the mornings. Exact schedules will vary depending on season and course booked.

Courses start: Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

- 1 lesson = 45 mins*
- 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week
- 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week
- 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week
- *One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

1 Jan, 20 Jan, 17 Feb, 31 Mar, 26 May, 19 Jun, 04 Jul, 01 Sept, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 27 Nov, 28 Nov, 25 Dec.

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
Vacation English 20	20	\$420	\$400	-
General English 24	24	\$475	\$425	\$395
General English 26	26	\$485	\$445	\$420
General English 30	30	\$535	\$490	\$440
English for Work (GE 20 + 4 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	24	\$475	\$425	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	\$155 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$40 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	\$1,300 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS SERVICE				
Partner University Applications	FREE* for all EC students			
New Deutschaft Link and the Assettance	FREE* for students 24 weeks+			
Non-Partner University Applications	\$200* per application for all other students			

^{*}Any additional registration fees charged by universities/colleges must be paid by the student directly to the institution

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG	
Share	d Bathroom			
Twin room* Bed & Breakfast	30 - 60 mins	\$310 p/w	\$345 p/w	
Single room Bed & Breakfast	30 - 60 mins	\$350 p/w	\$385 p/w	
Twin room* Half Board	30 - 60 mins	\$350 p/w	\$385 p/w	
Single room Half Board	30 - 60 mins	\$420 p/w	\$455 p/w	
Homestay Fees				
U18 Supplement		\$2	25 p/w	
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		\$40 p/w		
Special dietary requirements***		\$4	15 p/w	
Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate				

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Santa Monica Downtown Shared Apartment (min 4 weeks) Twin room, shared bathroom, self-catering	10 mins	\$520 p/w	\$570 p/w
Santa Monica Downtown Shared Apartment (min 4 weeks) Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	🏌 10 mins	\$955 p/w	\$995 p/w
Westwood Apartments Twin room, shared bathroom, self-catering	40 mins	\$410 p/w	\$460 p/w
Westwood Apartments Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	40 mins	\$620 p/w	\$670 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Los Angeles International Airport (LAX)	\$165

Two students travelling together may share the cost of a transfer to the same address

EC MONTREAL 2025

FEES & FACTS Registration Fee \$140

Accommodation

Placement Fee \$230

English Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: **\$10** per week 12 - 23 weeks: \$120 24+ weeks: \$140

French Course Materials

Included

Optional Student

Insurance \$30 per week

(student maximum age 64)

\$58 per week (student maximum age 65-70)

Study Permit Fee \$110 per LOA (for all 25 week+ courses:

includes 1 amendment) Visa Document Courier Fee \$85

Bank Transfer Fee \$40

Canada Custodianship Fee \$150 Applies if requested by Canadian Embassy

Minimum age 15 years

Students under 18 must:

- Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm - 8am)
- Provide a parental consent form
- · Provide a custodianship letter, if requested by the Embassy
- · Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- * You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 14 (max. 16) EC Canada, on limited occasions. may reserve the right to teach classes up to a max of 18

Timetable

Lessons may alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

EC Escapes Programme Dates 13th October - 5th Decembe

Courses start Every Monday (except EC Escapes)

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

1 lesson = 20 lessons = 45 mins* 15 hrs/week

24 lessons = 18 hrs/week 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test (English courses only)
- MyEC (English courses only)
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- · English or French language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com

> 01 Jan, 18 Apr, 19 May, 24 Jun, 01 Jul, 01 Sep, 30 Sep, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 25 Dec & 26 Dec.

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices. (French and bilingual courses are only available in Montreal, but may be combined with English courses in other schools)

ENGLISH | FRENCH COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
General English / French 20	20	\$390	\$375	\$360
General English / French 24	24	\$425	\$410	\$390
General English / French 26	26	\$450	\$425	\$410
General English/French 30	30	\$475	\$460	\$440
Young Achievers English / French (GE 20 + 4 Special Focus) (GF 20 + 4 Special Focus)	24	\$425	\$410	\$390
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

EC ESCAPES 10th October - 5th December	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 WEEK	2+ WEEKS
Package includes per week: 20 General English / French lessons 4 Weekly Activities (2-week bookings get 1 extra full day activity) Course Materials Concierge Service Transport to and from activities	20	\$895	\$805

BILINGUAL COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	24+ WEEKS
Bilingual 24	24	\$405	\$390	\$370
Bilingual 26	26	\$420	\$405	\$390
Bilingual 30	30	\$445	\$430	\$415
*High Season Supplement 1 July - 30 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

ENGLISH/FRENCH PLUS (Combine your course with)		
One-to-One	\$155 per hour	
Gastronomy	\$310 per week	
Bartending	\$175 per week (90 minutes: 1 session per week)	
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$35 per week	
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*	
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	\$1,600 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply	

^{*} Language course not included in the price

UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS SERV	ICE		
Partner University Applications FREE* for all EC students			
*Any additional registration fees charged by universities/colleges must be paid by the student directly to			

the institution

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Share	d Bathroom		
Single room Self-Catering	30 - 60 mins	\$260 p/w	\$295 p/w
Twin room* Half Board	30 - 60 mins	\$290 p/w	\$325 p/w
Single room Half Board	30 - 60 mins	\$310 p/w	\$345 p/w
Single room Full Board	30 - 60 mins	\$350 p/w	\$385 p/w
Homestay Fees			
U18 Supplement		\$2	25 p/w
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		\$40 p/w	
Special dietary requirements***		\$4	45 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together

**Times are approximate

***Subject to availability *Only available for two students booking together

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 30 AUG
La Marq au 515 Shared Apartment Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering Arrival airport transfer included	₹ 20 mins	\$475 p/w	\$525 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Pierre Elliott Trudeau International Airport (YUL)	\$120

Arrival airport transfer included for students who book LaMarq Residence in Montreal.

EC TORONTO 2025

Prices are in Canadian Dollars (CAD)

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$140

Accommodation Placement Fee \$230

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: **\$10** per week 12 - 23 weeks: \$120 24+ weeks: \$140

Optional Student Insurance

\$30 per week

(student maximum age 64)

\$58 per week (student maximum age 65-70)

Study Permit Fee \$110 per LOA (for all 25 week+ courses)

Provincial Letter of Attestation Fee \$110 (Plus 10% tuition deposit)

Canada Custodianship Fee \$150 Applies if requested by Canadian Embassy

Visa Document Courier Fee \$85

Bank Transfer Fee \$40

Minimum age 16 years

Students under 18 must:

- · Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm – 8am)
- Provide a parental consent form
- Provide a custodianship letter, if requested by the Embassy
- Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of
- *You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 14 (max. 16) EC Canada, on limited occasions, may reserve the right to teach classes up to a max of 18

Timetable

Lessons may alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Morning lessons minimum level

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson = 45 mins*

20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week

26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course. including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- · English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- · All 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 17 Feb, 18 Apr, 19 May, 01 Jul, 04 Aug, 01 Sep, 30 Sep, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 25 Dec & 26 Dec.

Students can choose to study at multiple FC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSE

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS	MORNING LESSONS AVAILABLE
General English 20	20	\$410	\$390	\$380	~
General English 24	24	\$455	\$435	\$410	~
General English 26	26	\$470	\$460	\$440	~
General English 30	30	\$495	\$480	\$465	~
English for Work (GE 20 + 4 English for Work)** Maximum Duration: 8 weeks	24	\$455	-	-	~
English in the City (GE 20 + 4 English in the City)** Maximum Duration: 4 weeks	24	\$455	-	-	~
Exam Preparation IELTS/TOEFL/TOEIC Recommended course duration: Minimum of 4 weeks	20	\$410	\$390	-	-
† Guaranteed Morning start supplement	-	\$40 _{p/w}	\$35 _{p/w}	\$30 _{p/w}	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 _{p/w}	-	-	-

^{**}Available only during High Season

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)		
One-to-One	\$155 per hour	
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$35 per week	
Virtual Internships Internship duration: 4-16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours)	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*	
	\$1,600	
Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply	

^{*} Language course not included in the price

EXAM PREPARATION COURSE DATES			
COURSE	COURSE DATES	EXAM DATES	MINIMUM LEVEL
IELTS	Every Monday	see: www.ielts.org	Intermediate
TOEFL and TOEIC	Every Monday	see: www.ets.org	Intermediate

Please note: Exam fees not included.

UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS SERVICE	CE
Partner University Applications	FREE* for all EC students

^{*}Any additional registration fees charged by universities/colleges must be paid by the student directly to

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Share	d Bathroom		
Twin room* Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$310 p/w	\$345 p/w
Single room Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$330 p/w	\$365 p/w
Homestay Fees			
U18 Supplement		\$25 p/w	
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		\$40 p/w	
Special dietary requirements***		\$45 p/w	

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodulors with not 50 and 51 and 52 and

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
The Parker Shared Apartment Economy Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	\$525 p/w	\$575 p/w
The Parker Shared Apartment Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	\$550 p/w	\$600 p/w
The Parker Shared Apartment Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	\$650 p/w	\$700 p/w

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Toronto Pearson International Airport (YYZ)	\$135

EC TORONTO 30+ 2025

Prices are in Canadian Dollars (CAD)

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$140

Accommodation Placement Fee \$230

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: **\$10** per week 12 - 23 weeks: \$120 24+ weeks: \$140

Optional Student Insurance

\$30 per week (student maximum age 64)

\$58 per week

(student maximum age 65-70)

Study Permit Fee \$110 per LOA

(for all 25 week+ courses

Provincial Letter of Attestation Fee \$110 (Plus 10% tuition deposit)

Visa Document Courier Fee \$85

Bank Transfer Fee \$40

Minimum age 30 years

minimum age 50 years

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 14 (max. 16) EC Canada, on limited occasions, may reserve the right to teach classes up to a max of 18

Timetable

Lessons may alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Morning lessons minimum level Elementary

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson = 45 mins* 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week

24 lessons = 18 hrs/week 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week

30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 17 Feb, 18 Apr, 19 May, 01 Jul, 04 Aug, 01 Sep, 30 Sep, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 25 Dec & 26 Dec.

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	24+ WEEKS
General English 20	20	\$410	\$390	\$380
General English 24	24	\$455	\$435	\$410
General English 26	26	\$470	\$460	\$440
General English 30	30	\$495	\$480	\$465
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	\$495	\$480	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	\$155 per hour		
Executive Coaching One-to-One (online)	\$155 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$35 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	\$1,600 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Share	d Bathroom		
Twin room* Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$310 p/w	\$345 p/w
Single room Half Board	45 - 60 mins	\$330 p/w	\$365 p/w
Homestay Fees			
U18 Supplement		\$2	25 p/w
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		\$40 p/w	
Special dietary requirements***		\$45 p/w	

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together

**Times are approximate

***Subject to availability

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
The Parker Shared Apartment Economy Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	\$525 p/w	\$575 p/w
The Parker Shared Apartment Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	\$550 p/w	\$600 p/w
The Parker Shared Apartment Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	\$650 p/w	\$700 p/w

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Toronto Pearson International Airport (YYZ)	\$135

EC VANCOUVER 2025

Prices are in Canadian Dollars (CAD)

FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$140

Accommodation Placement Fee \$230

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: **\$10** per week 12 - 23 weeks: \$120 24+ weeks: \$140

Optional Student Insurance

\$30 per week (student maximum age 64)

\$58 per week

(student maximum age 65-70)

Study Permit Fee \$110 per LOA

Provincial Letter of Attestation Fee \$110 (Plus 10% tuition deposit)

Canada Custodianship Fee \$150 Applies if requested by Canadian Embassy

Visa Document Courier Fee \$85

Bank Transfer Fee \$40

Minimum age 16 years Students under 18 must:

Book return airport transfers (if

- arriving and departing between 8pm - 8am)
- · Provide a parental consent form
- · Provide a custodianship letter, if requested by the Embassy
- Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- * You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 14 (max. 16) EC Canada, on limited occasions. may reserve the right to teach classes up to a max of 18

Timetable

Lessons may alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson = 45 mins* 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week

24 lessons = 18 hrs/week

26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week

30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- All GE 30, 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day,

7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com

01 Jan, 17 Feb, 18 Apr, 19 May, 01 Jul, 04 Aug, 01 Sep, 30 Sep, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 25 Dec & 26 Dec.

Students can choose to study at multiple FC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
General English 20	20	\$410	\$390	\$380
General English 24	24	\$455	\$435	\$410
General English 26	26	\$470	\$460	\$440
General English 30	30	\$495	\$480	\$465
English for Work (GE 20 + 4 English for Work) Maximum Duration: 12 weeks	24	\$455	\$435	-
Writing with AI (GE 20 + 10 Writing with AI) Maximum Duration: 4 weeks	30	\$495	-	-
Cambridge Exam Preparation	30	\$495	-	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)		
One-to-One	\$155 per hour	
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$35 per week	
Virtual Internships Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours)	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*	
	\$1,600	
Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply	

^{*} Language course not included in the price

EXAM PRE	EXAM PREPARATION COURSE DATES				
COURSE	WEEKS	COURSE DATES	EXAM DATES	MINIMUM LEVEL	
B2 First (FCE)	10 10 10	6 Jan – 14 Mar* 24 Mar – 30 May* 6 Oct – 12 Dec*	Fri 14 Mar Sat 31 May Sat 13 Dec	Intermediate Intermediate Intermediate	
C1 Advanced (CAE)	10 10 10	6 Jan – 14 Mar* 24 Mar – 30 May* 6 Oct – 12 Dec*	Sat 22 Mar Sat 31 May Sat 13 Dec	Pre-Advanced Pre-Advanced Pre-Advanced	

Exam fees not included and dates subject to change (refer to http://cambridgeesol-centres.org) *Additional accommodation (without course) may be booked from the last date of the exam course.

UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS SERVICE		
Partner University Applications FREE* for all EC students		

^{*}Any additional registration fees charged by universities/colleges must be paid by the student directly to the institution

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Share	d Bathroom		
Twin room* Half Board	40 - 60 mins	\$310 p/w	\$345 p/w
Single room Half Board	40 - 60 mins	\$330 p/w	\$365 p/w
Homestay Fees			
U18 Supplement		\$25 p/w	
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		\$40 p/w	
Special dietary requirements***		\$45 p/w	
Students healing 24 weeks of accommodation will not be obarred the high season rate			

tudents booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together

**Times are approximate

***Subject to availability

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG	
Richards & Pender Shared Apartment Economy single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	5 mins	\$590 p/w \$640 p/w		
Richards & Pender Shared Apartment Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	₹ 5 mins	\$615 p/w	\$665 p/w	
Richards & Pender Shared Apartment Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	🏂 5 mins	\$640 p/w	\$690 p/w	
Richards & Pender Shared Apartment Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏂 5 mins	\$695 p/w	\$745 p/w	
Vancouver Student House Economy single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	25 - 45 mins	\$410 p/w	\$460 p/w	
Vancouver Student House Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	25 - 45 mins	\$475 p/w	\$525 p/w	
Vancouver Student House Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	25 - 45 mins	\$510 p/w	\$560 p/w	

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Vancouver International Airport (YVR)	\$135

EC VANCOUVER 30+ 2025

Prices are in Canadian Dollars (CAD)

To create a **Quote** and place a **Booking** with **instant confirmation, 24** hours a day, **7** days a week, go to **portal.ecenglish.com**



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee \$140

Accommodation Placement Fee \$230

Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: **\$10** per week 12 – 23 weeks: **\$120** 24+ weeks: **\$140**

Optional Student Insurance

\$30 per week

(student maximum age 64)

\$58 per week

(student maximum age 65–70)

Study Permit Fee \$110 per LOA

Provincial Letter of Attestation Fee \$110 (Plus 10% tuition deposit)

Visa Document Courier Fee \$85

Bank Transfer Fee \$40

Minimum age 30 years

EC Escapes recommended minimum age 50 years

All students are required to sign the Private Training Institutions Branch PTIB enrolment contract prior to arrival.

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 14 (max. 16) EC Canada, on limited occasions, may reserve the right to teach classes up to a max of 18

Timetable

Lessons may alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson = 45 mins*

20 lessons = 15 hrs/week

24 lessons = 18 hrs/week 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week

30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week *One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 17 Feb, 18 Apr, 19 May, 01 Jul, 04 Aug, 01 Sep, 30 Sep, 13 Oct, 11 Nov, 25 Dec & 26 Dec.

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	24+ WEEKS
General English 20	20	\$410	\$390	\$380
General English 24	24	\$455	\$435	\$410
General English 26	26	\$470	\$460	\$440
General English 30	30	\$495	\$480	\$465
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum Duration: 12 weeks	30	\$495	\$480	-
Writing with AI (GE 20 + 10 Writing with AI) Maximum Duration: 4 weeks	30	\$495	-	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	\$25 p/w	-	-

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	\$155 per hour		
Executive Coaching One-to-One (online)	\$155 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	\$35 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours)	\$1,600		
Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: \$75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Share	d Bathroom		
Twin room* Half Board	40 - 60 mins	\$310 p/w	\$345 p/w
Single room Half Board	40 - 60 mins	\$330 p/w	\$365 p/w
Homestay Fees			
U18 Supplement		\$25 p/w	
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		\$40 p/w	
Special dietary requirements***		\$4	45 p/w
Students hooking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate			

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate
Additional room types and board bases may be available on request
*Only available for two students booking together
**Times are approximate
***Subject to availability

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Richards & Pender Shared Apartment Economy single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	5 mins	\$590 p/w	\$640 p/w
Richards & Pender Shared Apartment Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	🏌 5 mins	\$615 p/w	\$665 p/w
Richards & Pender Shared Apartment Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	5 mins	\$640 p/w	\$690 p/w
Richards & Pender Shared Apartment Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏂 5 mins	\$695 p/w	\$745 p/w
Vancouver Student House Economy single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	25 - 45 mins	\$410 p/w	\$460 p/w
Vancouver Student House Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	25 - 45 mins \$475 p/w \$525 p/w		\$525 p/w
Vancouver Student House Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	25 - 45 \$510 p/w \$560 p/		

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Vancouver International Airport (YVR)	\$135

EC LONDON 2025

Prices are in Great British Pounds (GBP)

To create a **Quote** and place a **Booking** with **instant confirmation, 24** hours a day, **7** days a week, go to **portal.ecenglish.com**



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee £60

Accommodation

Placement Fee £40

Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: £7 per week 12 – 23 weeks: £84 24+ weeks: £105

Optional Student

Insurance £12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee £75

Bank Transfer Fee £18

Minimum age 16 years

- Students under 18 must:
- Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm – 8am)
- · Provide a parental consent form
- Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- * You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 11

(max 15)

Timetable

Lessons alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Morning lessons minimum level Elementary

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday
Departure day: Saturday
Accommodation products and
prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson = 45 mins* 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- All 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 18 Apr, 21 Apr, 05 May, 26 May, 25 Aug, 25 Dec, 26 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS	MORNING LESSONS AVAILABLE
General English 20	20	£385	£345	£310	~
General English 30	30	£470	£425	£370	~
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	£470	£425	-	•
English in the City (GE 20 + 10 English in the City)** Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	30	£470	-	-	•
Writing with AI (GE 20 + 10 Writing with AI) Maximum Duration: 4 weeks	30	£470	-	-	~
Cambridge Exam Preparation	30	£470	-	-	-
Exam Preparation IELTS Recommended course duration: minimum of 4 weeks	20	£385	£345	-	-
† Guaranteed Morning start supplement	-	£40 _{p/w}	£35 _{p/w}	£30 _{p/w}	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	£20p/w	-	-	-

^{**}Available only during High Season

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	£135 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	£35 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours)	£995		
Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: £75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

	EXAM PREP	PARATION	COURSE DATES		
	COURSE	WEEKS	COURSE DATES	EXAM DATES	MINIMUM LEVEL
	B2 First (FCE)	10	22 Sep – 28 Nov*	Tue 25 Nov	Intermediate
-	C1 Advanced (CAE)	10	22 Sep – 28 Nov*	Wed 26 Nov	Pre-Advanced
	Exam Prepara	tion IELTS	Every Monday	see: www.ielts.org	Intermediate

*Additional accommodation (without course) may be booked from the last date of the exam course.

Exam fees not included and dates subject to change (refer to http://cambridgeesol-centres.org)

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG	
Share	d Bathroom			
Twin room* Half Board	Up to 60 mins	£275 p/w	£325 p/w	
Single room Self-Catering	Up to 60 mins	£230 p/w	£280 p/w	
Single room Bed & Breakfast	Up to 60 mins	£240 p/w	£290 p/w	
Single room Half Board	Up to 60 mins	£290 p/w	£340 p/w	
Hom	estay Fees			
U18 Supplement		£	20 p/w	
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 2	27/28 Dec)	£30 p/w		
Special dietary requirements***		£45 p/w £60 p/w		
Close to School Supplement - up to 45 mins***				
Private Bathroom Supplement 30 to 60 mins***	*	£1	00 p/w	

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request
Times are approximate *Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
iQ Will Wyatt Residence Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	I7 mins	£510 p/w	£560 p/w
iQ Shoreditch Residence Studio, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	20 mins	£595 p/w	£645 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SUMMER RESIDENCE	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 23 AUG
Summer Residence Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	30 mins	£į	520 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Heathrow Airport (LHR)	£200
Gatwick Airport (LGW)	£230
Stansted Airport (STN)	£230
Luton Airport (LTN)	£225
London City Airport (LCY)	£175
St. Pancras International Railway Station	£130

Two students can share a transfer to the same address for an extra fee of £25

EC LONDON 30+ 2025

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee £60

Accommodation Placement Fee £40

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: £7 per week 12 - 23 weeks: £84 24+ weeks: £105

Optional Student

Insurance £12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee £75

Bank Transfer Fee £18

Minimum age 30 years

EC Escapes recommended minimum age 50 years

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 10 (max. 15)

Timetable

Lessons alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Morning lessons minimum level

EC Escapes Programme Dates

18th August – 10th October

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

45 mins* 1 lesson =

20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week

26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week

30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 18 Apr, 21 Apr, 05 May 26 May, 25 Aug, 25 Dec, 26 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	24+ WEEKS	MORNING LESSONS AVAILABLE
General English 20	20	£385	£345	£310	•
General English 24	24	£410	£370	£340	4
General English 26	26	£435	£395	£355	~
General English 30	30	£470	£425	£370	•
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	£470	£425	-	*
English in the City (GE 20 + 10 English in the City)** Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	30	£470	-	-	~
Writing with AI (GE20 + 10 Witing with AI) Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	30	£470	-	-	~
Business English (minimum level: Upper-Intermediate)	20	£385	£345	-	
† Guaranteed Morning start supplement	-	£40 _{p/w}	£35 _{p/w}	£30 _{p/w}	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	£20 _{p/w}	-	-	

^{**}Available only during High Season

EC ESCAPES 18th August – 10th October	LESSONS	1	2+
	PER WEEK	WEEK	WEEKS
Package includes per week: 20 General English lessons 4 Weekly Activities (2-week bookings get 1 extra full day activity) Course Materials Concierge Service Transport to and from activities	20	£730	£665

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)				
One-to-One	£135 per hour			
Executive Coaching One-to-One (online)	£135 per hour			
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	£35 per week			
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*			
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	£995 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: £75 will also apply			

^{*} Language course not included in the price

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG		
Share					
Twin room* Half Board	Up to 60 mins	£275 p/w	£325 p/w		
Single room Self-Catering	Up to 60 mins	£230 p/w	£280 p/w		
Single room Bed & Breakfast	Up to 60 mins	£240 p/w	£290 p/w		
Single room Half Board	Up to 60 mins	£290 p/w	£340 p/w		
Homestay Fees					
U18 Supplement		£20 p/w			
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and	£30 p/w				
Special dietary requirements***		£45 p/w			
Close to School Supplement - up to 45 mins***		£60 p/w			
Private Bathroom Supplement 30 to 60 mins***	*	£1	00 p/w		

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
iQ Will Wyatt Residence Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	H 17 mins	£510 p/w	£560 p/w
iQ Shoreditch Residence Studio, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	₹ 20 mins	£595 p/w	£645 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SUMMER RESIDENCE	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 23 AUG
Summer Residence Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	30 mins	£į	520 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Heathrow Airport (LHR)	£200
Gatwick Airport (LGW)	£230
Stansted Airport (STN)	£230
Luton Airport (LTN)	£225
London City Airport (LCY)	£175
St. Pancras International Railway Station	£130

Two students can share a transfer to the same address for an extra fee of £25

EC CAMBRIDGE 2025

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee £60

Accommodation Placement Fee £40

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: £7 per week 12 - 23 weeks: £84 24+ weeks: £105

Optional Student

Insurance £12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee £75

Bank Transfer Fee £18

Class size

English Now (Tuesday/Thursday): Average 6 (max. 8), All other courses: Average 10 (max. 15)

Minimum age 16 years

Students under 18 must:

- · Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm - 8am)
- · Provide a parental consent form
- · Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- * You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay

English Now: 4 weeks FlexiTrack & General English: 1 week

Timetable

Lessons alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Courses start

English Nov

set start dates listed below FlexiTrack & General English: Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

- 45 mins* 1 lesson
- 4 lesson = 3 hrs/week
- 16 lessons = 12 hrs/week 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week
- 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week
- *One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MvFC
- e-Portfolio & monthly Lecture (only with English Now)
- · Weekly coaching session (FlexiTrack only)
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 18 Apr, 21 Apr, 05 May 26 May, 25 Aug, 25 Dec, 26 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11	12 - 23	404854401/5:-
	WEEKS*	WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
20	£355	£320	£265
30	£450	£370	£320
16	£490	£460	-
26	£595	£565	-
20	£355	£320	£265
30	£450	£370	£320
20	£355	£320	£265
30	£450	£370	£320
20	£355	£320	£265
30	£450	£370	£320
4	£75	£75	£75
-	£20 p/w	-	-
	30 16 26 20 30 20 30 20 30	30 £450 16 £490 26 £595 20 £355 30 £450 20 £355 30 £450 20 £355 30 £450 4 £75	30 £450 £370 16 £490 £460 26 £595 £565 20 £355 £320 30 £450 £370 20 £355 £320 30 £450 £370 20 £355 £320 30 £450 £370 4 £75 £75

^{**} Each One-to-One = 45 minutes

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)		
One-to-One	£135 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	£35 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	£995 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: £75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

ENGLISH NOW S	TART DATES		
06 & 20 Jan	28 Apr	14 & 28 Jul	06 & 20 Oct
03 & 17 Feb	19 May	18 Aug	03 & 17 Nov
03, 17 & 31 Mar	16 & 30 June	08 & 22 Sep	01 Dec

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG	
Share	d Bathroom			
Twin room* Half Board	30 - 60 mins	£230 p/w	£255 p/w	
Single room Self-Catering	30 - 60 mins	£210 p/w	£235 p/w	
Single room Bed & Breakfast	30 - 60 mins	£230 p/w	£255 p/w	
Single room Half Board	30 - 60 mins	£260 p/w	£285 p/w	
Homestay Fees				
U18 Supplement	£20 p/w			
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		£30 p/w		
Special dietary requirements*** £45 p/w			15 p/w	

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Student Castle Residence Studio, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 20 mins	£430 p/w	£465 p/w
Newmarket Road Shared House Single room, shared bath, self-catering	30 mins	£290 p/w	£325 p/w
Newmarket Road Shared House Single room, ensuite bath, self-catering	30 mins	£315 p/w	£350 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

TRANSPORT	PER WEEK
Bicycle Hire	£40

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Stansted Airport (STN)	£140
Luton Airport (LTN)	£145
Southend Airport (SEN)	£200
Heathrow (LHR)/London City (LCY) / London St. Pancras International Railway Station	£235
Gatwick Airport (LGW)	£250

EC BRIGHTON 2025

Prices are in Great British Pounds (GBP)

To create a **Quote** and place a **Booking** with **instant confirmation, 24** hours a day, **7** days a week, go to **portal.ecenglish.com**



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee £60

Accommodation

Placement Fee £40 Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: **£7** per week 12 – 23 weeks: **£84**

24+ weeks: £105 Optional Student

Insurance £12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee £75

Bank Transfer Fee £18

Minimum age 16 years

- Students under 18 must:
- Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm – 8am)
- · Provide a parental consent form
- Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- *You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 12

(max. 15)

Timetable

Lessons may alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Morning lessons minimum level Elementary

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson = 45 mins* 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- All 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 18 Apr, 21 Apr, 05 May, 26 May, 25 Aug, 25 Dec, 26 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS	MORNING LESSONS AVAILABLE [†]
General English 20	20	£365	£320	£275	4
General English 30	30	£460	£385	£340	4
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	£460	£385	-	*
English in the City (GE 20 + 10 English in the City)** Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	30	£460	-	-	*
Cambridge Exam Preparation	30	£460	-	-	-
Exam Preparation IELTS Recommended course duration: Minimum of 4 weeks	20	£365	£320	-	-
† Guaranteed Morning start supplement	-	£40 _{p/w}	£35 _{p/w}	£30 _{p/w}	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	£20p/w	-	-	-

^{**}Available only during High Season

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course w	ith)
One-to-One	£120 per hour
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	£35 per week
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours)	£995
Minimum level of English:	If not combining with an EC language course,

^{*} Language course not included in the price

EXAM PRE	PARATION	COURSE DATES		
	WEEKS	COURSE DATES	EXAM DATES	MINIMUM LEVEL
B2 First (FCE)	6	14 Jul – 22 Aug*	Thu 21 Aug	Upper-Intermediate
C1 Advanced (CAE)	6	14 Jul – 22 Aug*	Fri 22 Aug	Pre-Advanced
Exam Prepa	ration IELTS	Every Monday	see: www.ielts.org	Intermediate

Exam fees not included and dates subject to change (refer to http://cambridgeesol-centres.org)

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG		
Share	d Bathroom			
Twin room* Half Board	30 - 60 mins	£230 p/w £255 p/		
Single room Self-Catering	30 - 60 mins	£210 p/w	£235 p/w	
Single room Bed & Breakfast	30 - 60 mins	£230 p/w	£255 p/w	
Single room Half Board	£260 p/w	£285 p/w		
Homestay Fees				
U18 Supplement	£20 p/w			
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		£30 p/w		
Special dietary requirements***		£45 p/w		
Private Bathroom Supplement***	£90 p/w			

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request
*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Pavilion Point Residence Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	£370p/w	£405 p/w
Pavilion Point Residence Studio, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	£410 _{p/w}	£445 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SUMMER RESIDENCE	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 23 AUG
Young Adult Summer Residence Available to 16 & 17 year olds only Single room, private bathroom, Half Board (food vouchers)	🧩 9 mins	£480 p/w	
Summer Residence 18+ Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	🥂 9 mins	£3	70 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Gatwick Airport (LGW)	£130
Heathrow Airport (LHR)	£205
Ashford International Railway Station	£200
London St. Pancras International Railway Station	£235
Luton [LTN] / Stansted [STN] / Southend [SEN] Airports	£310

 $^{{}^{\}star}\!Additional\,accommodation\,(without\,course)\,may\,be\,booked\,from\,the\,last\,date\,of\,the\,exam\,course.$

EC BRIGHTON 30+ 2025

Prices are in Great British Pounds (GBP)

Available only during High Season 28 June – 30 August

To create a **Quote** and place a **Booking** with **instant confirmation, 24** hours a day, **7** days a week, go to **portal.ecenglish.com**



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee £60

Accommodation Placement Fee £40

Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: £7 per week 12 – 23 weeks: £84

Optional Student Insurance £12 per week
Cover is applicable to a
maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee £75

Bank Transfer Fee £18

Minimum age 30 years EC Escapes recommended minimum age 50 years

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 12 (max 15)

Timetable

Lessons may alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation Arrival day: Saturday

Arrival day: Saturday
Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

lesson = 45 mins*

20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week

26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 18 Apr, 21 Apr, 05 May, 26 May, 25 Aug, 25 Dec, 26 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	24+ WEEKS
General English 20	20	£385	-	-
General English 24	24	£410	-	-
General English 26	26	£435	-	-
General English 30	30	£480	-	-
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 8 weeks	30	£480	-	-

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	£120 per hour		
Executive Coaching One-to-One (online)	£135 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	£35 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	£995 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: £75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG			
Shared Bathroom					
30 - 60 mins	£230 p/w	£255 p/w			
30 - 60 mins	£210 p/w	£235 p/w			
30 - 60 mins	£230 p/w	£255 p/w			
30 - 60 mins	£260 p/w	£285 p/w			
Homestay Fees					
U18 Supplement		£20 p/w			
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		£30 p/w			
Special dietary requirements***		£45 p/w			
Private Bathroom Supplement***		£90 p/w			
	30 - 60 mins	ed Bathroom			

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Pavilion Point Residence Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	£370p/w	£405 p/w
Pavilion Point Residence Studio, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	£410 _{p/w}	£445 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SUMMER RESIDENCE	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 23 AUG
Summer Residence Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	🥂 9 mins	£370 p/w	

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Gatwick Airport (LGW)	£130
Heathrow Airport (LHR)	£205
Ashford International Railway Station	£200
London St. Pancras International Railway Station	£235
Luton [LTN] / Stansted [STN] / Southend [SEN] Airports	£310

To create a **Quote** and place a **Booking** with **instant confirmation, 24** hours a day, **7** days a week, go to **portal.ecenglish.com**



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee £60

Accommodation Placement Fee £40

Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: £7 per week 12 – 23 weeks: £84 24+ weeks: £105

Optional Student

Insurance £12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee £75

Bank Transfer Fee £18

Minimum age 16 years

- Students under 18 must:
- Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm – 8am)
- Provide a parental consent form
- Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- *You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 11 (max 15)

Timetable

Lessons may alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson = 45 mins* 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- All 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 18 Apr, 21 Apr, 05 May, 26 May, 25 Aug, 25 Dec, 26 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
General English 20	20	£345	£280	£265
General English 30	30	£430	£350	£325
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	£430	£350	-
Exam Preparation IELTS Recommended course duration: minimum of 4 weeks	20	£345	£280	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	£20 p/w	-	-

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	£105 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	£35 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	£995 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: £75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

EXAM PREPARATION COURSE DATES					
COURSE DATES EXAM DATES MINIMUM LEVEL					
Exam Preparation IELTS	Every Monday	see: www.ielts.org	Intermediate		

Exam fees not included and dates subject to change

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG		
Shared Bathroom					
Twin room* Half Board	30 - 60 mins	£220 p/w	£245 p/w		
Single room Self-Catering	30 - 60 mins	£205 p/w	£230 p/w		
Single room Bed & Breakfast	30 - 60 mins	£220 p/w	£245 p/w		
Single room Half Board	30 - 60 mins	£250 p/w	£275 p/w		
Homestay Fees					
U18 Supplement		£20 p/w			
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		£30 p/w			
Special dietary requirements***		£45 p/w			

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
IQ Bristol Residence Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 15 mins	£435p/w	£455 _{p/w}
Joint Living Shared House Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	35-40 mins	£320p/w	£355p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SUMMER RESIDENCE	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 23 AUG
Summer Residence Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	🏌 10 mins	£3	305 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Bristol Airport (BRS)	£95
Heathrow Airport (LHR)	£320
Gatwick Airport (LGW)	£405

EC MANCHESTER 2025

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee £60

Accommodation Placement Fee £40

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: £7 per week 12 - 23 weeks: £84 24+ weeks: £105

Optional Student

Insurance £12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee £75

Bank Transfer Fee £18

Minimum age 16 years

- Students under 18 must:
- · Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between 8pm - 8am)
- · Provide a parental consent form
- Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- *You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 12

Timetable

Lessons may alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

1 lesson = 45 mins* 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- · All 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 18 Apr, 21 Apr, 05 May 26 May, 25 Aug, 25 Dec, 26 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

00011020				
PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS
General English 20	20	£360	£330	£275
General English 30	30	£460	£385	£350
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	£460	£385	-
English in the City (GE20 + 10 English in the City) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	£460	£385	-
Exam Preparation IELTS Recommended course duration: minimum of 4 weeks	20	£360	£330	-
Exam Preparation IELTS Recommended course duration: minimum of 4 weeks	30	£460	£385	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	£20 p/w	-	-

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)		
One-to-One	£120 per hour	
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	£35 per week	
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*	
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours)	£995	
Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: £75 will also apply	

^{*} Language course not included in the price

EXAM PREPARATION COURSE DATES			
	COURSE DATES	EXAM DATES	MINIMUM LEVEL
Exam Preparation IELTS	Every Monday	see: www.ielts.org	Intermediate

Exam fees not included and dates subject to change

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG
Share	d Bathroom		
Twin room* Half Board	30 - 60 mins	£220 p/w	£245 p/w
Single room Self-Catering	30 - 60 mins	£205 p/w	£230 p/w
Single room Bed & Breakfast	30 - 60 mins	£220 p/w	£245 p/w
Single room Half Board	30 - 60 mins	£250 p/w	£275 p/w
Homestay Fees			
U18 Supplement		£20 p/w	
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		£30 p/w	
Special dietary requirements***	£4	45 p/w	

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 30 AUG
Vita Residence Studio, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	🏌 12 mins	£370 p/w	£405 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SUMMER RESIDENCE	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 23 AUG
Summer Residence Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	30 mins	£į	315 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Manchester Piccadilly Train Station	£95
Manchester Airport (MAN)	£125

Two students may share the cost of a transfer to the same address Transfers from Gatwick and Heathrow Airports - prices on request

EC DUBLIN 2025

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee €55

Accommodation Placement Fee €55

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: €7 per week 12 - 23 weeks: €84 24+ weeks: €105

Optional Student*

Insurance €12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

* Students attending Academic Semester/Year at EC Dublin will pay a special discounted insurance rate of €100 to cover the first 32 weeks of study.

Visa Document Courier Fee ϵ 75

Bank Transfer Fee €20

Examination Deposit €225

Applicable only for Non-EEA students on courses of 25 weeks+

Learners Protection Fee €40 Applicable only for Non-EE

students on courses of 12+ weeks

Minimum age 16 years

- Book return airport transfers (if arriving and departing between
- · Provide a parental consent form
- · Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- * You can book a twin room if two students travelling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 11

Timetable

Lessons may take place either in the morning or in the afternoon

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

45 mins* 1 lesson 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and
- English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- · All 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan. 03 Feb. 17 Mar. 21 Apr 05 May, 02 Jun, 04 Aug, 27 Oct, 25 Dec, 26 Dec.

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS	MORNING LESSONS AVAILABLE
General English 20	20	€360	€345	€265	4
General English 30	30	€420	€400	€305	4
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	€420	€400	-	*
English in the City (GE 20 + 10 English in the City)** Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	30	€420	-	-	*
Exam Preparation IELTS Recommended course duration: minimum of 4 weeks	20	€360	€345	-	-
† Guaranteed Morning start supplement	-	€40 _{p/w}	€35 _{p/w}	€30 _{p/w}	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	€25 _{p/w}	-	-	-

^{**}Available only during High Season

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)		
One-to-One	€125 per hour	
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Review Session	€35 per week	
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*	
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours)	€1,100 If not combining with an EC language course,	
Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	a level test fee of: €75 will also apply	

^{*} Language course not included in the price

EXAM PREPARATION	COURSE DATES		
Exam Preparation IELTS	Every Monday	see: www.ielts.org	Intermediate

Exam fees not included

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG	
Share	d Bathroom			
Twin room* Half Board	30 - 75 mins	€260 p/w	€290 p/w	
Single room Bed & Breakfast	30 - 75 mins	€260 p/w	€290 p/w	
Single room Half Board	30 - 75 mins	€290 p/w	€320 p/w	
Homestay Fees				
U18 Supplement	€20 p/w			
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and	€30 p/w			
Special dietary requirements***		€45 p/w		

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together

**Times are approximate

***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 30 AUG
Heyday Carman's Hall Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	20 - 30 mins	€415 p/w	€465 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Dublin Airport (DUB)	€120

EC DUBLIN 30+ 2025

FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee €55

Accommodation Placement Fee €55

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: €7 per week 12 - 23 weeks: €84 24+ weeks: €105

Optional Student

Insurance* €12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

* Students attending Academic Semester/Year at EC Dublin will pay a special discounted insurance rate of €100 to cover the first 32 weeks of study.

Visa Document Courier Fee €75

Bank Transfer Fee €20

Examination Deposit €225

Applicable only for Non-EEA students on courses of 25 weeks+

Learners Protection Fee €40

Applicable only for Non-EEA students on courses of 12+ weeks

Minimum age 30 years

EC Escapes recommended minimum age 50 years

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 11 (max 15)

Timetable

Lessons may take place either in the morning or in the afternoon

EC Escapes Programme Dates 23rd June – 15th August

Courses start: Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday Departure day: Saturday Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and
- · English language activities and workshops
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com

> 01 Jan. 03 Feb. 17 Mar. 21 Apr 05 May, 02 Jun, 04 Aug, 27 Oct, 25 Dec, 26 Dec.

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

OOONOLO				
PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	24+ WEEKS
General English 20	20	€360	€345	€265
General English 24	24	€380	€360	€275
General English 26	26	€400	€375	€285
General English 30	30	€420	€400	€305
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	€420	€400	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	€25 p/w	-	-

EC ESCAPES 23rd June – 15th August	LESSONS	1	2+
	PER WEEK	WEEK	WEEKS
Package includes per week: 20 General English lessons 4 Weekly Activities (2-week bookings get 1 extra full day activity) Course Materials Concierge Service Transport to and from activities	20	€755	€665

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)		
One-to-One	€125 per hour	
Executive Coaching One-to-One (online)	€125 per hour	
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	€35 per week	
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*	
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	€1,100 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: €75 will also apply	

^{*} Lanauaae course not included in the price

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUN - 30 AUG	
d Bathroom			
30 - 75 mins	€260 p/w	€290 _{p/w}	
30 - 75 mins	€260 p/w	€290 p/w	
30 - 75 mins	€290 p/w	€320 p/w	
Homestay Fees			
U18 Supplement		20 p/w	
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		30 p/w	
Special dietary requirements***		45 p/w	
	d Bathroom 30 - 75 mins 30 - 75 mins 30 - 75 mins 30 - 75 mins	TO SCHOOL** PER WEEK d Bathroom 30-75	

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

*Only available for two students booking together **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 JUN - 30 AUG
Heyday Carman's Hall Single room, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	20 - 30 mins	€415 p/w	€465 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Dublin Airport (DUB)	€120

EC MALTA 2025

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com



FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee €55

Accommodation Placement Fee $\varepsilon 40$

Course Materials

1 – 11 weeks: **€7** per week 12 – 23 weeks: **€84** 24+ weeks: **€105**

Optional Student

Insurance €12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee €55

VFS Visa Appointment Fee Standard Service - €100 Extended Service - €150

Bank Transfer Fee €20

Late Visa Adminstration Fee 650

This fee must be paid by those students who let more than 60 days pass after arrival into the Schengen Area before they submit to school administration all documents required for their visa application.

Minimum age 16 years

18 years – during Young Learners summer. Dates: 23 Jun - 25 Aug Students under 18 must:

- Travel with parents or book single room*, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course
- · Minors travelling without their parents also require a parental consent form
- · Medical insurance is mandatory
- You can book a twin room if two minor students are traveling together are of the same gender

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 11 (max. 14)

Mini Group: max. 6

Timetable

Lessons alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Guaranteed morning lessons minimum level Elementary

Courses start Every Monday (except Mini Group courses)

Lessons

= 45 mins* 1 lesson 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course. including Word, PowerPoint and
- English language activities and workshops
- Arrival airport transfer included (when booking course & accommodation)
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- All GE 30, 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

01 Jan, 10 Feb, 19 Mar, 31 Mar, 18 Apr, 01 May, 15 Aug, 08 Sep, 08 Dec, 25 Dec and 26 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday/Sunday

Departure day: Saturday/Sunday.

Eco Tax of **€0.50** per night with a maximum of €5 per stay, applicable to all studentsaged 18 or over.

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS	MORNING LESSONS AVAILABLE
General English 20	20	€280	€240	€225	4
General English 30	30	€385	€300	€280	4
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	€385	€300	-	~
Writing with AI (GE20 + 10 Writing with AI) Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	30	€385	-	-	~
Mini Group**	20	€465	-	-	-
Intensive Mini Group**	30	€580	-	-	-
Business Mini Group [25yrs+]**	20	€505	-	-	-
Intensive Business Mini Group [25yrs+]**	30	€630	-	-	-
Cambridge Exam Preparation	30	€385	€300	-	-
Exam Preparation IELTS Course duration: minimum of 4 weeks	30	€385	€300	-	-
[†] Guaranteed Morning start supplement	-	€40 _{p/w}	€35 _{p/w}	€30 _{p/w}	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	€25 _{p/w}	-	-	-

^{**}All Mini Group Start Dates: Every first Monday of each month, maximum booking duration 2 weeks

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)			
One-to-One	€95 per hour		
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	€30 per week		
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*		
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	€1,100 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: €75 will also apply		

^{*} Language course not included in the price

EXAM PREPARATION COURSE DATES						
COURSE	WEEKS	COURSE DATES	EXAM DATES	MINIMUM LEVEL		
B2 First (FCE)	10 10	1 Apr – 6 Jun* 6 Oct – 12 Dec*	Tue 10 Jun* Sat 13 Dec	Intermediate Intermediate		
C1 Advanced (CAE)	10	1 Apr – 6 Jun* 29 Sep – 5 Dec*	Wed 4 Jun Sat 6 Dec	Pre-Advanced		
Exam Prepara	ation IELTS	Every Monday	see: www.ielts.org	Intermediate		

Exam fees not included and dates subject to change (refer to http://cambridgeesol-centres.org) *Additional accommodation (without course) may be booked from the last date of the exam course.

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Malta International Airport (MLA)	€25
Private Premium Airport Transfer (MLA) (help with luggage on arrival to accommodation)	€50

Arrival airport transfers included when booking course and accommodation with EC. Two students may share the cost of an airport transfer to the same address The transfer can only be arranged for the day EC accommodation starts

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**				
Shared Bathroom					
Twin room Half Board	15 - 45 mins	€245 p/w	€305 p/w		
Single room Bed & Breakfast	15 - 45 mins	€335 p/w	€485 p/w		
Single room Half Board	15 - 45 mins	€350 p/w	€500 p/w		
Homestay Fees					
U18 Supplement	€20 p/w				
Special dietary requirements***	€50 p/w				

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

Additional room types and board bases may be available on request
Times are approximate *Subject to availability **Times are approximate

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUNE - 30 AUG
Campus Hub Residence Twin room, shared bathroom, self-catering	30 mins	€195 p/w	€285 p/w
Campus Hub Residence Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	(a) 30 mins	€375 p/w	€560 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUNE - 28 SEP	
Student Apartment Twin room, shared bathroom, self-catering	₹ 5 - 30 mins	€215 p/w	€310 p/w	
Student Apartment* Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	5 - 30 mins	€340 p/w	€520 p/w	
Student Apartment Studio, sleeps max 2 (price per apartment), private bathroom, self-catering	5-30 mins	€480 p/w	€935 p/w	
*Private bathroom supplement	'	€50 p/w		

Private 2-bedroom apartments available on request Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SPECIALISED TEACHER TRAINING	PRICE PER WEEK	COURSE DATES
English and Digital Skills (25+ years) General English: 20 lessons Digital Skills: 10 lessons (22.5 hrs/week)	€375 p/w	11 February – 21 February 14 July – 25 July 29 September – 10 October
English and Teaching Methodology (25+ years) General English: 20 lessons Teaching Methology: 10 lessons (22.5 hrs/week)	€375 p/w	7 April – 17 April 28 July – 08 August 13 October – 24 October
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	€25 _{p/w}	-

EC MALTA 30+ 2025

FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee €55

Accommodation Placement Fee $\varepsilon 40$

Course Materials

– 11 weeks: €7 per week 12 - 23 weeks: €84 24+ weeks: €105

Optional Student

Insurance €12 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee €55

VFS Visa Appointment Fee

Standard Service - €100 Extended Service - €150

Bank Transfer Fee €20

Minimum age 30 years

EC Escapes recommended minimum age 50 years

Late Visa Adminstration Fee €50

This fee must be paid by those students who let more than 60 days pass after arrival into the Schengen Area before they submit to school administration all documents required for their visa application.

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 11 max. 14

Mini Group: max. 6

Timetable

Lessons alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Guaranteed morning lessons minimum level Elementary

EC Escapes Programme Dates

28th April - 20th June 29th September - 7th November Courses start Every Monday (except Mini Group courses

from September)

Accommodation Arrival day:

Saturday/Sunday Departure day:

Saturday/Sunday.

Eco Tax of €0.50 per night with a maximum of €5 per stay, applicable to all students aged 18 or over.

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

45 mins* 1 lesson = 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week

24 lessons = 18 hrs/week 26 lessons = 19.5 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- · Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- English language activities and workshops
- · Arrival airport transfer included (when booking course & accommodation)
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access

Public holidays on a weekday

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com

> 01 Jan, 10 Feb, 19 Mar, 31 Mar, 18 Apr, 01 May, 15 Aug, 08 Sep, 08 Dec, 25 Dec and 26 Dec

> Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	24+ WEEKS	MORNING LESSONS AVAILABLE
General English 20	20	€280	€240	€225	~
General English 24	24	€325	€265	€245	•
General English 26	26	€340	€285	€260	~
General English 30	30	€385	€300	€280	~
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	€385	€300	-	•
Writing with AI (GE20 + 10 Writing with AI) Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	30	€385	-	-	•
Business Mini Group** (25+ years)	20	€505	-	-	-
Business Mini Group** Intensive (25+ years)	30	€630	-	-	-
[†] Guaranteed Morning start supplement	-	€40 _{p/w}	€35 _{p/w}	€30 _{p/w}	-
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	€25 _{p/w}	-	-	-

^{**}All Mini Group Start Dates: Every first Monday of each month, maximum booking duration 2 weeks

EC ESCAPES 28th Apr-20th Jun 29th Sep-7th Nov	LESSONS	1	2+
	PER WEEK	WEEK	WEEKS
Package includes per week: 20 General English lessons 4 Weekly Activities (2-week bookings get 1 extra full day activity) Course Materials Concierge Service Transport to and from activities	20	€695	€635

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)				
One-to-One	€95 per hour			
Executive Coaching One-to-One (online)	€95 per hour			
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	€25 per week			
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*			
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	€1,100 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: €75 will also apply			

^{*} Language course not included in the price

SPECIALISED TEACHER TRAINING	PRICE PER WEEK	COURSE DATES
English and Digital Skills (25+ years) General English: 20 lessons Digital Skills: 10 lessons (22.5 hrs/week)	€375 p/w	12 February – 23 February 15 July – 27 July 30 September – 11 October
English and Teaching Methodology (25+ years) General English: 20 lessons Teaching Methology: 10 lessons (22.5 hrs/week)	€375 p/w	15 April – 26 April 29 July – 09 August 14 October – 25 October
*High Season Supplement 30 June - 29 August for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	€25 p/w	-

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUNE - 28 SEP		
Share					
Twin room Half Board	15 - 45 mins	€245 p/w	€305 p/w		
Single room Bed & Breakfast	15 - 45 mins	€335 p/w	€485 p/w		
Single room Half Board	15 - 45 mins	€350 p/w	€500 p/w		
Homestay Fees					
U18 Supplement	€20 p/w				
Special dietary requirements***	€50 p/w				

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request

Times are approximate *Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 JUNE - 30 AUG
Campus Hub Residence Twin room, shared bathroom, self-catering	30 mins	€195 p/w	€285 p/w
Campus Hub Residence Single room, private bathroom, self-catering	30 mins	€375 p/w	€560 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL			
Student Apartment Twin room, shared bathroom, self-catering	₹ 5 - 30 mins	5-30 e215 p/w €310		
Student Apartment* Single room, shared bathroom, self-catering	₹ 5-30 mins	€340 p/w	€520 p/w	
Student Apartment Studio, sleeps max 2 (price per apartment), private bathroom, self-catering	₹ 5-30 mins	€480 p/w	€935 p/w	
*Private bathroom supplement		€50 p/w		

Private 2-bedroom apartments available on request Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Malta International Airport (MLA)	€25
Private Premium Airport Transfer (MLA) (help with luggage on arrival to accommodation)	€50

Arrival airport transfers included when booking course and accommodation with EC. Two students may share the cost of an airport transfer to the same address The transfer can only be arranged for the day EC accommodation starts

EC CAPE TOWN 2025

FEES & FACTS Registration Fee €55

Accommodation Placement Fee $\varepsilon 40$

Course Materials

- 11 weeks: €7 per week 12 - 23 weeks: €84 24+ weeks: €105

Optional Student

Insurance €22 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee €85

Bank Transfer Fee [©]20

Minimum age 16 years

- Students under 18 must: · Provide a parental consent form
- Travel with parents or book single room, halfboard homestay for the duration of their course

Minimum stay 1 week

Class size Average 12

Timetable

Lessons alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday/Sunday Departure day: Saturday/Sunday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

1 lesson = 45 mins* 20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-One lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- · English language activities and workshops
- Arrival airport transfer included (when booking course & accommodation)
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- All 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com

> 01 Jan, 21 Mar, 18 Apr, 21 Apr 28 Apr, 01 May, 16 Jun, 24 Sept, 16 Dec, 25 Dec, 26 Dec

Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	ACADEMIC YEAR 24+ WEEKS	MORNING LESSONS AVAILABLE
General English 20	20	€320	€250	€220	~
General English 30	30	€420	€355	€300	~
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	€420	€355	-	~
English in the City (GE 20 + 10 English in the City) Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	30	€420	-	-	*
Exam Preparation IELTS Recommended course duration: Minimum of 4 weeks	20	€320	€250	-	-
† Guaranteed Morning start supplement	-	€40 _{p/w}	€35 _{p/w}	€30 _{p/w}	-
*High Season Supplement 06 January - 21 March for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	€25 _{p/w}	-	-	-

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)				
One-to-One	€75 per hour			
1-day Safari	€220			
3-day Garden Route and Safari	€395			
4-day Kruger Park Big 5 Camping Safari	€1,100			
Volunteer Programme* Must be booked with at least 2 weeks of English course Volunteering duration: minimum 2 weeks	Please enquire for volunteer programme fees			
Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1)	Non-refundable deposit: €400			
Internship Programme* Minimum English course : 2 weeks	Placement Fee			
Internship duration: 8 weeks - 6 months Minimum level of English: Upper-Intermediate (B2)	€400			
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	€30 per week			
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*			
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	€1,100 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: €75 will also apply			

^{*} Language course not included in the price

EXAM PREPARATION	COURSE DATES		
Exam Preparation IELTS	Every Monday	see: www.ielts.org	Intermediate

Exam fees not included

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL**	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 DEC - 23 MAR	
Share	d Bathroom			
Single room Half Board	15 - 30 mins	€255 p/w	€285 p/w	
Hom				
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		€30 p/w		
U18 Supplement		€20 p/w		
Special dietary requirements***		€45 p/w		
Private Bathroom Supplement***		€70 p/w		

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request **Times are approximate ***Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 DEC - 23 MAR
Dorp Street Residence Single room, shared bathroom, bed & breakfast*	🏌 15 mins	€255 p/w	€285 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate *Bed & breakfast Mon-Fri, self-catering Sat-Sun

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 DEC - 23 MAR
Green Point Student Apartment* Dormitory room, sleeps up to 8 people Shared bathroom, self-catering	₹ 25-30 mins	€135 p/w	€165 p/w
Green Point Student Apartment* Twin room**, shared bathroom, self-catering	₹ 25-30 mins	€255 p/w	€285 p/w
Green Point Student Apartment* Single, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	₹ 25-30 mins	€470 p/w €510 p/w	
BlackBrick Foreshore Studio, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	₹ 5 mins	€410 p/w	€485 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

**Only available for two students booking together

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Cape Town International Airport (CPT)	€40

Arrival airport transfers included when booking course and accommodation with EC. Two students may share the cost of an airport transfer to the same address.

^{*}All comfort Green Point Student Apartments include a kitchen.

EC CAPE TOWN 30+ 2025

FEES & FACTS Registration Fee €55

Accommodation Placement Fee $\varepsilon 40$

Course Materials

- 11 weeks: €7 per week 12 - 23 weeks: €84 24+ weeks: €105

Optional Student

Insurance €22 per week Cover is applicable to a maximum age of 69.

Visa Document Courier Fee €85

Bank Transfer Fee €20

Minimum stay 1 week

Minimum age 30 years

EC Escapes recommended minimum age 50 years

Class size Average 12

Timetable

Lessons alternate between morning and afternoon sessions

EC Escapes Programme Dates

8 Dec 2025 - 30 Jan 2026

Courses start Every Monday

Accommodation

Arrival day: Saturday/Sunday Departure day: Saturday/Sunday

Accommodation products and prices are subject to change.

Lessons

45 mins*

20 lessons = 15 hrs/week 24 lessons = 18 hrs/week

19.5 hrs/week 30 lessons = 22.5 hrs/week

*One-to-one lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

- Orange Carpet Experience
- · Online placement test
- MyEC
- · Free access to Microsoft Office for the duration of the course, including Word, PowerPoint and much more
- · English language activities and workshops
- Arrival airport transfer included (when booking course & accommodation)
- · Welcome activity
- · Social and cultural programme
- · Internet access
- All 24+ weeks courses include the option of joining an exam prep course, subject to availability

Public holidays on a weekday

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com

> 01 Jan, 21 Mar, 18 Apr, 21 Apr 28 Apr, 01 May, 16 Jun, 24 Sept, 16 Dec, 25 Dec, 26 Dec

> Students can choose to study at multiple EC schools with rates calculated on total course duration. Please see individual school pages for weekly prices.

COURSES

PRICES PER WEEK	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 - 11 WEEKS*	12 - 23 WEEKS	24+ WEEKS
General English 20	20	€320	€250	€220
General English 24	24	€340	€280	€240
General English 26	26	€360	€300	€270
General English 30	30	€420	€355	€300
English for Work (GE 20 + 10 English for Work) Maximum course duration: 12 weeks	30	€420	€355	-
English in the City (GE 20 + 10 English in the City) Maximum course duration: 4 weeks	30	€420	-	-
*High Season Supplement 06 January - 21 March for ALL courses shorter than 12 weeks	-	€25 p/w	-	-

EC ESCAPES 30 Dec 2024 – 28 Feb 2025 8 Dec 2025 – 30 Jan 2026	LESSONS PER WEEK	1 WEEK	2+ WEEKS
Package includes per week: 20 General English lessons 4 Weekly Activities (2-week bookings get 1 extra full day activity) Course Materials Concierge Service Transport to and from activities	20	€695	€635

ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)				
One-to-One	€75 per hour			
1-day Safari	€220			
3-day Garden Route and Safari	€395			
4-day Kruger Park Big 5 Camping Safari	€1,100			
Volunteer Programme* Must be booked with at least 2 weeks of English course Volunteering duration: minimum 2 weeks	Please enquire for volunteer programme fees			
Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1)	Non-refundable deposit: €400			
Internship Programme* Minimum English course : 2 weeks	Placement Fee			
Internship duration: 8 weeks - 6 months Minimum level of English: Upper-Intermediate (B2)	€400			
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	€30 per week			
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internships Placement Fee*			
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	€1,100 If not combining with an EC language course, a level test fee of: €75 will also apply			

^{*} Language course not included in the price

ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSFERS

HOMESTAY DISTANCE TO SCHOOL		PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 DEC - 23 MAR
Share	d Bathroom		
Single room Half Board		€255 p/w	€285 p/w
Homestay Fees			
Christmas Supplement (weekend of 20/21 and 27/28 Dec)		€30 p/w	
Special dietary requirements***		€45 p/w	
Private Bathroom Supplement***		€70 p/w	

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate Additional room types and board bases may be available on request
Times are approximate *Subject to availability

STUDENT RESIDENCES	DISTANCE	PRICE	HIGH SEASON
	TO SCHOOL	PER WEEK	28 DEC - 23 MAR
Dorp Street Residence Single room, shared bathroom, bed & breakfast*	🏌 15 mins	€255 _{p/w}	€285 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate *Bed & breakfast Mon-Fri, self-catering Sat-Sun

SHARED ACCOMMODATION	DISTANCE TO SCHOOL	PRICE PER WEEK	HIGH SEASON 28 DEC - 23 MAR
Green Point Student Apartment* Dormitory room, sleeps up to 8 people Shared bathroom, self-catering	25-30 mins	€135 p/w	€165 p/w
Green Point Student Apartment* Twin room**, shared bathroom, self-catering	25-30 mins	€255 p/w	€285 p/w
Green Point Student Apartment* Single, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	25-30 mins	€470 p/w	€510 p/w
BlackBrick Foreshore Studio, ensuite bathroom, self-catering	₹ 5 mins	€410 p/w	€485 p/w

Students booking 24 weeks of accommodation will not be charged the high season rate

^{**}Only available for two students booking together

AIRPORT TRANSFER	ONE WAY
Cape Town International Airport (CPT)	€40

Arrival airport transfers included when booking course and accommodation with EC. Two students may share the cost of an airport transfer to the same address

^{*}All comfort Green Point Student Apartments include a kitchen.

FEES & FACTS

Registration Fee

Course material

EUR 30 **Bank Transfer Fee**

EUR 20

Minimum course duration EC Live Premium: 1 week EC Live Standard: 2 module (4 weeks)

EC Live Business Modules: 2 module (4 weeks)

Minimum age 16 years

Class size

EC Live Premium English: max.10

EC Live Standard English: max.10

EC Live Business Skills: max.8

Timetable

EC Live Premium: 08:00, 12:00, 16:00, 00:00 EC Live Standard: 12:00, 18:00

EC Live Business Modules: 12:00

All times given are London times. Please note that the clock changes in the UK in the last week of October and last week of March.

Public holidays on a weekday 01 Jan, 18 Mar, 21 Apr, 25 Dec & 26 Dec

Courses start Every week on Monday except EC Live Standard & Business: see table below

Welcome Meeting

30 minutes before 1st lesson

Lessons

All group courses

1 lesson = 45 mins* 4 lesson = 3 hrs/week 10 lessons = 7.5 hrs/week

*One-to-one lessons are 60 mins

Courses include

To create a Quote and place a Booking with instant confirmation, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, go to portal.ecenglish.com

- Access to qualified English speaking teachers
- Full access to MyEC with a wide range of self-study resources
- · Regular assessments
- Post study students have access for three months to:
- MyEC for self-study
- National Geographic Learning materials
- · Digital Certificate

GENERAL ENGLISH COURSES

EC LIVE ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)

PRICES PER WEEK	HOURS PER WEEK	COLLABORATION PER WEEK	1 - 4 WEEKS	4 WEEKS	ADDED WEEK
EC Live Premium (5 days a week)	7.5	2.5 hours	€110 _{p/w}	-	€95 _{p/w}
EC Live Standard (2 days a week) Min. 4 weeks	3	1 hour	-	€180	€40 p/w
EC Live Busines Modules (2 days a week) Min. 4 weeks	4	2 hours	-	€290	€65 p/w

€70 / per hour

EC Live One-to-One	5 lessons	€60 / per hour
	10 lessons	€50 / per hour
ENGLISH PLUS (Combine your course with)	
EC x FutureLearn Online Study + Weekly Review Session	€30 per week	
Virtual Internships	Virtual Internsh	nips Placement Fee*
Internship duration: 4–16 weeks (minimum of 120 hours) Minimum level of English: Intermediate (B1+)	If not combining wit	1,100 th an EC language course, of €75 will also apply

1 lesson

EC LIVE STANDARD START DATES - TUESDAY			
07 Jan	21 Jan	04 Feb	18 Feb
04 Mar	18 Mar	01 Apr	15 Apr
29 Apr	13 May	27 May	10 Jun
24 Jun	8 Jul	22 Jul	05 Aug
19 Aug	02 Sep	16 Sep	30 Sep
14 Oct	28 Oct	11 Nov	25 Nov
09 Dec			

EC LIVE BUSINESS MODULES START DATES - WEDNESDAY			
08 Jan	22 Jan	05 Feb	19 Feb
05 Mar	19 Mar	02 Apr	16 Apr
30 Apr	14 May	28 May	11 Jun
25 Jun	09 Jul	23 Jul	06 Aug
20 Aug	03 Sep	17 Sep	01 Oct
15 Oct	29 Oct	12 Nov	26 Nov
10 Dec			

^{*}Language course not included in the price



ACCOMMODATION TERMS

Homestay	Twin or single room in a private household with a local host.		
Student Residences	Residence / Summer Residence	A building designated for the accommodation of students with common area space and normally containing additional facilities.	
Shared Accommodation	House / Apartment	An individual dwelling not built specifically for students. Additional facilities are not normally available. Any common area space may be mixed gender. Twin bedrooms will always be single gender.	
	Room Only	There are no meal provisions and facilities for cooking are not available.	
	Self-Catering	Students have access to a kitchen or kitchenette and may prepare all of their own meals.	
Board Basis	Bed & Breakfast [B&B]	Breakfast is provided but no other meals.	
	Half Board	Breakfast and Dinner included.	
	Full Board	Breakfast, Lunch and Dinner included.	
	Studio	A space that combines bedroom, bathroom & kitchenette into a single room with one bed. There may be also a small seating area.	
	Single Room	A bedroom occupied by one person only. The room may have one or more beds. Kitchen facilities are in a separate room and shared with other residents.	
Room Type	Twin Room	A bedroom occupied by two people in separate beds. The beds may be single, double or queen sized.	
	Twin for Sole Use	A student may choose to purchase a twin room for sole occupation and pay double the twin rate.	
	Semi-Private Room	A room with a partition to divide sleeping areas for two occupants, providing a balance of privacy and shared facilities.	
	Ensuite	A bathroom that is immediately adjoining a bedroom and forming part of the same set of rooms. Both a single and a twin room can be ensuite.	
Bathrooms	Private Bathroom	A bathroom that is for the sole use of a student in a designated room that is not ensuite. Applies to single rooms only.	
	Shared Bathroom	A bathroom that is shared by two or more students. Only one student occupies the bathroom at any time.	
	Communal Bathroom	A bathroom that is shared by multiple students, normally on the same residence floor. The large room will contain multiple toilet stalls and separate shower stalls. Multiple students may use this facility at the same time.	

KEY

ICONS

Look out for these icons on our destination pages to see the best way to travel from each accommodation to school:



Train



Walk



Bus

EARLY ARRIVALS AND EXTENSIONS

When a student requests a stay of less than 7 days, or additional nights are required at the start or end of a stay, the following rules will apply:

	Availability can only be guaranteed within 21 days of arrival (subject to availability).
	For arrivals during high season (as noted on the Price List), availability can only be guaranteed within 7 days of arrival (subject to availability).
For stays of 1 or 2 nights	Extra nights are ONLY available as an extension to a booking and cannot be made as a stand alone booking.
	Once confirmed, the booking is guaranteed and is subject to EC's standard Terms and Conditions for EC Accommodation.
	Additional nights will only be offered at the approved Additional Night Rates.
For stays of 3+ nights	Students will be charged at the weekly rate.